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For Immediate Release 
 

North Little Rock Police Investigating Homicide 
 

North Little Rock, AR (November 16, 2021) - On November 16, 2021 at approximately 5:13pm 
Officers with the North Little Rock Police Department responded to 800 N. Beech (Shorter Gardens 
Apartments)in reference to a subject being shot.  
 
When Officers arrived on scene they located a juvenile male victim outside of an apartment building 
suffering from at least one gunshot wound. The victim was transported to an area hospital for treatment 
where he later succumbed to his injuries.  
 
Detectives were notified and have initiated a homicide investigation. 
 
We encourage anyone who may have information regarding this incident to contact the North Little 
Rock Police Department Tip Line at (501) 680-8439 or Detective Emary at (501) 975-8771. 
Those with information can remain anonymous.   
 
This is an active investigation.  Further information will be released when it becomes available. 
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